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October 13, 2021 
 
California Yacht Marina 
The Plaza at Cabrillo Marina Banquet Hall 
Attn:  Henry Rivas 
224 Whalers Walk 
San Pedro, CA 90731 
 
Sent via email:  hrivas@cymcabrillo.com 

 
 
Re:   Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council Governing Board Meetings 

2965 Via Cabrillo Marina, San Pedro, CA 90731 
 

Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
The Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council thanks and acknowledges the California Yacht 
Marina for providing use of The Plaza at Cabrillo Marina Banquet Hall for our monthly board 
meetings since 2006. 
 
In addition to the board meetings, we acknowledge this space is also made available to LAHSA to 
host the San Pedro Street Homeless Count in January of each year, beginning in 2022, an event 
our neighborhood council sponsors.  
 
We look forward to the meetings throughout 2022. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 

 

Doug Epperhart, President  
On behalf of the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council Board 
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